
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Kantor & Kantor, LLP Launches Their Podcast, “Talking 
Insurance with Kantor & Kantor” 

 

Northridge, CA – January 31, 2024 - Kantor & Kantor, LLP, renowned for its unwavering 
commitment to representing policyholders regarding their insurance claims for disability, long-term 
care, and life insurance benefits, announces the launch of its new podcast, "Talking Insurance with 
Kantor & Kantor."  

The podcast’s authoritative content will be mainly provided by Glenn Kantor, one of the law firm’s 
founding partners, and will focus on various topics related to ERISA and Insurance Bad Faith law.  
Episodes will talk about the law firm's different practice areas, tips for handling your claim 
successfully, and when you need to seek legal advice.  

"As we launch 'Talking Insurance with Kantor & Kantor,' ' we're embracing a new way to connect with 
and support our clients, offering them insights and guidance in a way that’s clear and relatable.  It’s 
our way of saying we’re here with you, every step of the way, helping to navigate the sometimes 
daunting world of insurance law. We understand our client's challenges, and we're here to make 
their journey through these challenges less intimidating and more understandable. This podcast is 
much more than a series of discussions; it’s a reflection of our dedication to serve and support, by 
sharing our legal knowledge in a way that truly benefits those we represent." says Glenn Kantor. 

"Talking Insurance with Kantor & Kantor" is now available on major podcast platforms.  You can 
subscribe to Kantor & Kantor’s YouTube channel to catch the latest episode and other law firm 
news:  Kantor & Kantor YouTube Channel 

•  Spotify 
• Amazon Music 
• Podcast Index 
• Podchaser 
• Pocket Casts 
• Deezer 
• Podcast Addict  

For more details about Kantor & Kantor, LLP and their new podcast, please visit:  Kantor & Kantor 
Podcast 

 

https://www.kantorlaw.net/
https://www.kantorlaw.net/attorneys/glenn-r-kantor/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCXgPDE8fenroZ7_l5xj1Rzw
https://open.spotify.com/show/68pSNXFOXVuMmgwAJdMTLg
https://music.amazon.com/podcasts/920dbaef-9d17-424f-a217-8aab3204614a
https://podcastindex.org/podcast/6764439
https://www.podchaser.com/podcasts/talking-insurance-with-kantor-5600145
https://pca.st/vj5i6zvr
https://deezer.page.link/Jg3cPGdXw4fDatWY9
https://podcastaddict.com/?q=talking+insurance+with+kantor+%26+kantor
https://www.kantorlaw.net/talking-insurance-with-kantor-kantor-podcast/
https://www.kantorlaw.net/talking-insurance-with-kantor-kantor-podcast/


 

 

 

 
 

About Kantor & Kantor LLP 

Kantor & Kantor LLP is a highly respected law firm that focuses exclusively on representing plaintiffs 
in denials of life, health, disability, long-term care insurance, and retirement benefit claims. With a 
team of dedicated ERISA and Insurance Bad Faith attorneys, the firm has earned a reputation for 
providing compassionate, results-oriented legal representation to individuals fighting for their 
insurance and retirement benefits. 

Media Contact: 

Julie Fisher 
Marketing Director  
Kantor & Kantor LLP  
(818) 886-2525 
jfisher@kantorlaw.net 
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